WHEREAS:

THEREFORE:

Ahmadiyya Muslim Heritage Month

In recognition of the contributions of the Ahmadiyya Muslim Community, the
City of Brampton, hereby declares and proclaims July as the Ahmadiyya
Muslim Heritage Month.

The Ahmadiyya Muslim Community has a distinguished history of promoting
peace, love, and understanding among people of all backgrounds. Their
commitment to social justice, humanitarian efforts, and interfaith dialogue has
fostered harmony and unity in our diverse society.

Ahmadiyya Heritage Month serves as an opportunity to deepen our
understanding of the Ahmadiyya Muslim community's teachings and values,
including their emphasis on service to humanity and fostering a society based
on compassion, equality, and justice.

During this month, let us also reaffirm our commitment to combating
discrimination, bigotry, and religious intolerance. By embracing diversity and
promoting inclusivity, we can create a society that values and respects the
contributions of all its members.

Together, let us celebrate and honour the Ahmadiyya heritage, recognizing
their significant role in fostering a more harmonious and compassionate

world.

I, Mayor Patrick Brown, on behalf of Brampton City Council, do hereby
proclaim July 2023 as “Ahmadiyya Muslim Heritage Month” in the City of

Brampton.

Mayoﬁatrick Brown, City of Brampton
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The Ahmadiyya Muslim Community has a distinguished history of promoting peace, love, and understanding among people of all backgrounds. Their commitment to social justice, humanitarian efforts, and interfaith dialogue has fostered harmony and unity in our diverse society. 

Ahmadiyya Heritage Month serves as an opportunity to deepen our understanding of the Ahmadiyya Muslim community's teachings and values, including their emphasis on service to humanity and fostering a society based on compassion, equality, and justice. 

During this month, let us also reaffirm our commitment to combating discrimination, bigotry, and religious intolerance. By embracing diversity and promoting inclusivity, we can create a society that values and respects the contributions of all its members. 

Together, let us celebrate and honour the Ahmadiyya heritage, recognizing their significant role in fostering a more harmonious and compassionate world. 

I, Mayor Patrick Brown, on behalf of Brampton City Council, do hereby proclaim July 2023 as “Ahmadiyya Muslim Heritage Month” in the City of Brampton.


